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Dear EPSP Community,

Welcome to our April newsletter. April is a bit of a slow month on the EPSP front,
but nonetheless there are a few items (highlighted below) that we would like to
keep you up to date on. As always feel free to get in touch with any of our EPSP
officers if you have questions or ideas related to EPSP activities.

AGU23 Session Proposals close on 12 April

Last call for AGU23 session proposals! The deadline for proposals is 12 April at
23:59 Eastern. Organizing sessions can be a rewarding experience and a great
way to interact with the community. Everyone is welcome to submit a session,
including graduate students and other early career scientists. More info can be
found on the AGU23 website.

Nominations for EPSP Awards close on 12 April

Nominations for AGU Honors EPSP Awards are also closing on 12 April. More
information about our awards and how to put together a nomination can be found
here. If you’re thinking about nominating someone, our canvassing committee has
put together some tips for creating a successful nomination.

2022 EPSP Awards Ceremony and Sharp Lecture now online

The EPSP Award Ceremony and Sharp Lecture, as well as all the named lectures
from the 2022 Fall Meeting, are now available online. Congrats again to Seulgi
Moon, Missy Eppes and Yehouda Enzel on winning the Leopold, Williams and
Gilbert Awards, respectively!

EPSP Connects Updates
Please continue to join us for our EPSP Connects virtual seminar series. On 19

April we're featuring two 30-minute talks on wildfire history and post-fire hazards
from Corina Cerovski-Darriau and Clarke Knight (both at the USGS). You can find
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all the information on the EPSP website and you can register to the talks.

On 12 May, we’ll have a talk from Amy East (USGS) on Fluvial response to a major
lava-dam collapse: the Rio Coca disaster, Ecuador. More info here.

Volunteer with EPSP

We are still looking for new volunteers for many of our committees including two
new committees: the DEI committee and a concierge (new member /
communication) committee. These are open to folks at any career stage who are
doing EPSP-related work. If you are interested, please fill out an application here.
We will keep this live indefinitely and will respond to applications on a rolling basis
within a month of each application and sooner when we can. Feel free to submit an
open-ended application of interest! If you want to contribute but are not sure how
“best” to do this, we can work with you to find a place for you to contribute in ways
that reflect your current and evolving interests.
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